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Vivat Jesus, 

Have you read your Catholic Miscellany? Do you read your Church 

Bulletin? When did you last log on to www.KofC5086.org ? No Knight has 

to ask “what can I do to help?” No Knight should feel  unable to make a 

contribution to make our parish, city, and country  a better place.  

Our founding principles of:  

#1. Charity, supporting widows and orphans and all underserved;  

#2. Unity, with our brothers and clergy in espousing  Catholic values; and  

#3.Fraternity,  bonding  to combat discrimination in our social and political 

community, guide us in implementing  our Service Program.  Listen to the 

Service Program reports at our next meeting. Focus on even one topic:  

Food for Families through Catholic Charities, call Steve Wright, Columbus 

HOPE for intellectually disabled, call Tom Setty.  Serve as an Usher or 

Greeter or Eucharistic Minister at Mass. You can make a difference. 

Christians who practice non-discipleship accept casual behavior as normal, 

not making personal demands. Practice transformational discipleship, each 

day do one thing because Christ said “do this.” 

Our next major project is the joint effort to celebrate Fr Norbert’s 

anniversary of Ordination. All 248 tickets were distributed in 8 days. The 

event continues to evolve as we approach the August 30 target date. 

Volunteer requests will be distributed by email Wednesday August 18th. 

Teams are needed for Friday 8/28 table set up and Sunday 8/30 area 

breakdown/ cleanup.  

Religious Ed still needs teaching teams. Kids need to see adult men living 

Catholic lives and talking about their religion. You can learn along with your 

class. 

Seton High School will benefit from your attendance at the CCU football 

game vs. Western Illinois on September 19th. Tailgate starts at 3PM. Total 

cost for game ticket and tailgate party is $20. Tickets MUST be ordered by 

Sept.1st. Check the webpage for ticket instructions. 

http://www.kofc5086.org/


Our Fall fundraiser on Monday, September 21st, is a Chicken Cordon Bleu 

Dinner. Tickets will need to go on sale August 24. This is a new product for 

us but could be a nice alternative to roast beast. 

Be sure to greet our new transfer, Henry Baronoski , at our next Business 

Meeting on Monday September  7. Officers meet at 6PM, general meeting 

at 7PM. 

God Bless You. 

Bruce Miller, Grand Knight 

 


